
                                                                       
 
 
Re: The LSE-PKU Summer School Programme 2010  
 
 
Dear Roy Yew-Hung Chan, 
 
I am pleased to inform you that your application to the LSE-PKU Summer School 
Programme 2010 has been successful.  You are now enrolled for: 
 
CSS-IR 202:  China and the World: Chinese Foreign Policy since 1949 
 
The enclosed invoice shows the fees payable for your participation and the payment 
methods which we can accept. If you wish to pay on line, please copy the URL below.   
http://reports.lse.ac.uk/internetbuilder/UIB.asp?goto=WEB_PAY_01 
 
When the new window opens enter your customer account number 1-CH-C10905 and 
follow the instructions (the above link to the online payment tool is also available on the 
LSE-PKU Summer School website under Fees and payments). 
 
Payment in full is required to confirm your place on the programme. As places on the 
LSE-PKU Summer School are limited, please let us know immediately if you are unable 
to take your place on the programme so that we can offer your place to another 
applicant.   
 
Students are responsible for arranging their own accommodation, travel and visas and 
we advise you to do this as early as possible.  Please see the relevant section on our 
web-site for further information.  
 
Upon payment, you will receive further information to assist you in your preparations for 
your travel to and study in Beijing.  If you have any further queries, please check the 
Frequently Asked Questions section on the programme’s web-site or contact the 
London Office: 
 

China Summer School Office 
London School of Economics and Political Science 

Tower Two, 9th Floor,  
Houghton Street, London,  

WC2A 2AE, UK. 
 

e-mail: lse-pku.programme@lse.ac.uk 
 
We look forward to welcoming you to China in the summer. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Professor Francis Snyder 

Academic Director, LSE-PKU Summer School 


